
Village Hall and Recreation Ground Committee Report 

 

Over the last 18 months the committee have been working on the play area. The zip wire footings  

were refitted for £1000 from money from the Play Space Scheme. We had all the equipment cleaned 

and repainted. All the fencing was reinforced and painted helped by the pay back team. The last 

thing is more brushing of the surface to stop it getting slippery in wet weather. The Old Star has 

completed the adjoining fence so that fewer leaves will fall on the area. Soon we will be in a position 

to get ROSPA report done on it. 

The football club gave us a large old shed before they left. It will be put up next to the pavilion to put 

the fete equipment in at a cost of £1700-£2000. 

 

Rawdon  Saunders 


